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The Medical Society of the State of New York’s 9th District Branch is comprised of the following 

county medical societies: Dutchess; Orange; Putnam; Rockland and Westchester.   

 

Below is the Report of Activities within the 9th District Branch of MSSNY as reported by County: 

 

 

• WAM will host our annual our annual golf outing Wednesday, October 19, 2022 at the 

Westchester Country Club in Rye New York.  All are welcome to attend, but there are a limited 

number of golf spots, so please make your reservation now if you do plan to join us. 

 

• WCMS elected our newest slate of officers for 2022-2023 on June 29, 2022 at our Annual 

Meeting.  Congratulations to:  Bruce Molinelli, MD, President; Tobi Klar, MD, President-elect; 

Kham Ali, MD, Vice President; Thomas Lee, MD, Treasurer; and Anaïs Carniciu, MD, Secretary.  

Dr. Sherlita Amler, Commissioner of the Westchester DOH was honored with our Friend of 

Medicine Award.  We presented awards to 3 local Westchester High School student winners for 

their Science Research on behalf of the WAM.  Our outgoing President, Jeff Jacobson, highlighted 

that 2022 will be the first year with a-year-over-year increase in number of members in many 

years. The average age of membership has also decreased representing the addition of many new 

younger physicians.  Dr. Jacobson thanked the efforts of our Communications and Young 

Physicians Chairs for their hard work and successful campaigns.   

 

• WCMS held its first in person monthly BOT meeting on Sept 7, 2022.  This marks our return to 

our offices on the NYMC Campus after 2 years.   

 

• WCMS will hold its Biennial Legislative Update on   September 29, 2022.   It will once again be a 

virtual event to accommodate the varied schedules of the legislators, candidates and participating 

physicians.  

 

 

 

 

 


